
 

DRAFT RECOMMENDATION OF THE POST OFFICE TASK FORCE FOR CONSIDERATION BY THE Board AT 

THE EXTRA 

VNC BOARD MEETING ON THURSDAY, JULY 28 

 

The VNC supports the preservation of the historic Venice Post Office and "Story of 
Venice" mural created by artist Edward Biberman in 1941 and urges the post office to 
reconsider its decision to relocate the retail services currently located at the historic post 
office to the annex property.   
In the alternative, the VNC urges the postal service to not take any action regarding any 
relocation until such time as a comprehensive plan with community input is developed 
that addresses the impact of the proposed relocation on the residential area 
surrounding the annex and the impact the relocation will have on the historic Post Office 
and public access to the "Story of Venice" mural. 

 

 


